Adopt A Shut-In

At the beginning of Lent this year each family of our church will be receiving a table cross and devotional guide.  A new symbol will be given to families each week during Lent to add to the cross.  The devotional guide offers a reflection on each symbol.  We would love for our homebound members to be a part of this congregational activity.  Would you consider adopting one or more homebound members for Lent.  Some of our shut-ins are in the same facility or very near one another. 

As an adopter, you would visit each week and bring the next symbol of the cross display to your adopted family member.  Your short visit along with a tangible reminder left behind of the season and your time spent together could make a big difference in the life of one of our church family members.

YES!,  I will adopt….
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